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Join Us for Webinar "In It Together: Children’s Media and Our Audiences During

COVID-19
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InterCoop PRD <intercoop.prd@gmail.com>

Nisa <nisa@abu.org.my> 30 wmneu 2563 11:15

w1 Okumura <okumura@abu.org.my>, Hanizah <hanizah@abu.org.my>

Dear Colleagues,

It is our pleasure to invite you as well as your colleagues who are specialising in media for children to
the webinar below:

In It Together: Children’s Media and Our Audiences During COVID-19
Join us for a webinar on May 13, 2020 at 11:00 AM SGT.

The world of children and media is always a conversation — we create content and our
audiences tell us what they like, want and need via their watching, playing and buying.
During the COVID-19 pandemic, this exchange is even more important. Children who
must stay at home are turning to media more than ever — for entertainment and learning,
communication and socializing, play and creating. Many have questions or anxieties.
David Kleeman from research and strategy consultancy Dubit offers thoughts on what we
can offer children now, and what we can anticipate after COVID-19.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the webinar.

View System Requirements

If you have any enquiries, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Looking forward to seeing you in this webinar.

Regards,
Nisa Ahmad,

httnellmail Annnla camimailllN2ik=17hafNNf1RQviaw=ntRcoarrh=all& narmthid=thraad_fOL2A1RARRRAR1AAR7I2RNRNAL 7N me~_fOLAA1ARRRAOR1 2

412



1/5/2563 Gmail - Join Us for Webinar "In It Together: Children's Media and Our Audiences During COVID-19

Programme Department,

Asia-Pacific Broadcasting Union (ABU)
2nd Floor, IPPTAR Building, Angkasapuri
50614 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
Tel:603-2282 2480 / 7391

Mobile:; +6017-3900983

Fax: 603-2282 5292

www.abu.org.my
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